
A Bridge to a Growing Adventure 

 

The main bridge over the pond and meadow 

at Iver Environment Centre leads to the 

allotments, a favourite place for a lot of our volunteers and to the new adventure playground.  

There are other ways to the top of the site but who wouldn’t prefer to get there via the pretty bridge 

over the pond, you might even spot a frog basking on the bank.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The supports for the bridge were failing,  

The new supports are sturdy and allow the bridge to span the meadow and the pond safely and 

attractively in harmony with its surroundings.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                           

Thank you for your support. (if you will excuse the pun!)  
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